
1. Paris
You’ll begin your romantic journey where 
everyone does, in “The City of Light” where 
couples kiss beneath the glow of the Eiffel 
Tower and along the shores of the Seine. 
Picture a romantic dinner by candlelight, the 
tolling of the bells of Notre Dame toll and 
strolling a bridge where love could be locked 
away for the ages.

2. Annecy
After a stay in a beautiful chateau, you’re 
off to the Alpine village of Annecy. 
Encircled by the French Alps this Medieval 
town is straight from a storybook with 
meandering canals and a turreted chateau, 
cobblestone streets and flower-covered 
bridges.
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3. Grenoble
The Alps are for more than just winter, 
they’re also a favorite summer playground as 
well. Let a cable car whisk you high above 
the city for a panoramic view or visit the 
local museums. Search for wildlife in the 
spectacular nature reserves that flank 
Grenoble or hit the trails for mountain 
biking along the surrounding peaks.

4. Nice
The French Riviera is a sun-kissed stretch 
of glorious beaches and fashionable 
coastline. Begin in Nice where you can 
explore the pastel architecture and 
contemporary art, sun-lit gardens and 
freshly-caught seafood. If the season is 
right, make sure to witness the thrill of 
Carnival and the beauty of the Battle of the 
Flowers.
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